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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Contact: Eirini Papageorgiou 
Email: papageorgioueirini@gmail.com 
Date: December 20, 2019 
Venue: European Law & Governance School (ELGS), Athens, Greece 

 2-4 Polygnotou st., GR-10555, Athens 
Time: 16.00am – 20.00pm (local time) 
 
 

Greek Chapter Winter Meeting on December 20, 2019  
at European Law & Governance School 

 
Athens, December 20, 2019 – The Greek Chapter will be holding its Winter Chapter Meeting on 
December 20, 2019 at the European Law & Governance School in Athens.  
 
All past and present beneficiaries of Marie Skłodowska-Curie Actions are eligible to join the Marie 
Curie Alumni Association (MCAA), and subsequently the Greek Chapter, and are welcome to 
participate.  
Requests for MCAA and Greek Chapter membership can be completed free of cost through the MCAA 
homepage. All MCAA members are warmly welcome, especially those who would like to get actively 
involved with the Greek Chapter. 

 
This pre-Christmas event will be an opportunity for the members to meet and socialize. Moreover it 
will be a great learning opportunity since this meeting is the introduction to a series of seminars in the 
field of "Science Communication" that the Greek Chapter is organizing. Presentations as well as round 
table discussion will take place. The Meeting will be concluded with networking activity over a drink.  

 
More details of the agenda will be released closer to the date of the event.  
 
Registration   
The event is cost-free. All participants, including Greek Chapter and MCAA members, are invited to 
join for a drink. There is no cost for the registration and the drink. However, the registration for this 
event is necessary, so please register as soon as possible for the meeting and drink using the following 
form: https://forms.gle/LKUaVeNxBCS2U3w47 

 
Last Date of Registration: December 18, 2019  
 
 
Travel Reimbursement  
Greek Chapter members joining outside from Athens are eligible to apply for travel/accommodation 
reimbursement up to 150EUR (based on the number of applications), while current MSCA fellows are 
eligible for reimbursement only from their own project.  


